
  

    

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MOTION: Event Table 

June 20, 2022 – Joe Fiorante, CPIC Chair 

 

WHEREAS: CPIC updated their logo in 2019 and had planned update items for the CPIC Event 

Table prior to the pandemic but it was postponed. 

WHEREAS: This fall in person events will begin to occur and CPIC may want to be present and 

set up the CPIC Event Table to continue to create awareness about CPIC and its role. 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT:  The Committee approve a budget of $2500 to purchase new items for 

two CPIC Event tables (banners, table runners, back drop).  


